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THE CUTTING EDGE 

Ozarks Mountain Woodcarvers 

http://www.ozarkmtnwoodcarvers.com/ 

 

OFFICERS MONTHLY METINGS MEMBERHIP DUES 
President 
Vice President 
Secretary 
Treasurer 
Class Coordinator 
Librarian 
Membership  

Gerry Gerhart 
Stew Blain 

Susan Spoley 
Stew Blain 

Open 
 Bob Ryder 

OPEN  

We meet the first Thursday evening of 
the month at 7pm at the Senior Center 
in Kimberling City, MO.  

  
(If Reeds Spring schools close due to 
weather, we do not have meetings.) 

Membership dues are $15 for an 

individual and $18 for a family.  Dues 
are due in August. 
 
Send dues to Sue Spoley  
940 Alyeska Point Rd. 
Lampe, MO 65681 

 

Weekly Carve-Ins Kimberling City Senior Center ς Every Tuesday at noon  (come for lunch) 
 
Shell Knob Senior Center ς Every Thursday 9 ς 4 (come for lunch) 

 

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING 

December 3, 2015 

The Christmas Party meeting was called to order at 6:00 by Stew Blain.    There were 26 members in attendance ς 

unfortunately none of the Shell Knob contingent showed up.    As usual the food was great and the gift exchange was a 

lot of fun, but we sure missed the members who couldnΩt make it.  There was no secretaryΩs report as there was no 

meeting in November.    Stew reported that we had $1481.72 in our bank Please read the rest of the newsletter to get 

the details of what was discussed during the meeting ς I am not repeating the information here.   

OLD & NEW BUSINESS: 

Nominations for 
President 

We are looking for nominations for President! 

Bart Griffith Award The Dave Keeele was the Bart Griffith Award winner this year.  Unfortunately Dave was not 

at the meeting to receive the award in person.  Stew did get in touch with Dave to let him 

know that he won the award.  The plaque was already updated ς Stop by the Kimberling area 

Senior Center to see it. 

Dave was given the award because of his great contributions to the club.  Not only did Dave 

develop our new website, he also maintains it.   Dave is also responsible for the growth of 

the club and for heading up the Shell Knob group. 

THANK YOU DAVE!  

 

http://www.ozarkmtnwoodcarvers.com/
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Christmas Party A good time was had by all! 

 

                                 

As Usual the Food was Great (and plentiful)! 

 

       

       

It was like herding cats to get everyone at the table at the same time! 
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And Jerry and Rich wouldnΩt hold still ς this is the best picture I have of them! 

 

Gift Exchange It took awhile for the group to get into stealing ς but they finally got the hang of it.  

 

                                   

Eileen had first pick ς ice cream scoop with a hand turned handle ς she didnΩt keep it long, but she made up for it! 

                                 

Do you think there was some collusion here? 

                            

                 From Barb to Gerry to Sharon ς a well traveled box.                                          Barb ended up with the bird. 
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          Per Desi άMy wife made me steal the rolling pinέ ς honest                                     Mark with another kitchen gadget 

                                          

                                       

                

So who ended up with what?  Dale got the scoop, Gerry got the ladle, Mare stole the ladle, Gerry stole the scoop, Dale 

stole the ladle, Mary stole the scoop, Gerry stole the spoon. 
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Snack Schedule If you missed the meeting you will have to wait till next year to volunteer to bring snacks to 
ƻǳǊ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΦ    ¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ .ƻō [ƻŜǿŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ƳƻƴǘƘΩǎ ǎƴŀŎƪǎΦ   IŜǊŜ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ 
volunteer schedule: 

Jan ς Bob Ryder 
Feb ς Sue Spoley 
Mar ς Mark Everson 

Upcoming  Carving 
Events 

March 14 ς 18, 2016:  Ozarks Woodcarving Seminar ς 2340 W. Grand, Springfield, MO.  

Contact John Engler (417 209-6842) or Loren Woodard (573 480-2003) for a flyer or check 

their website for more information http://www.ozarkswoodcarvingseminar.com/index.html 

May 7 & 8. 2016:  North Arkansas Woodcarvers ClubΩs 37th Annual Woodcarving Show and 

Sale.    More information will be coming in January.  In the mean time check their website:  

www.northarkansaswoodcarving.org.    

Check the website for more upcoming events. 

Membership Cards Membership cards are ready for anyone who paid their dues.     If you didnΩt get yours, 

please pick it up at the next meeting. 

Nov & Dec Birthdays 

       

Happy Birthday to: 

Dale Boyer               Nov 9 

Nadine Bentley       Nov 13 

Gerry Gerhart         Dec 20 

James Cooper         Dec 31 

                                              

                                          

A few last photos from a great evening! 

http://www.ozarkswoodcarvingseminar.com/index.html
http://www.northarkansaswoodcarving.org/

